
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

January 15, 2019 

Balancing Pool Releases Request for Information  

The Balancing Pool has publicly released a Request for Information ("RFI") seeking to 
establish a pool of qualified independent third parties that will have the capability and 
expertise to implement certain types of offer strategies should the Balancing Pool, at its sole 
discretion, choose to pursue such strategies. The third party would be responsible for offer 
tactics and execution within the broad strategic parameters determined by the Balancing 
Pool. 

RFI responses must be received by February 15, 2019 at 5:00 pm MST.  All prospective RFI 
participants are requested to carefully review details of the RFI, which is available in the 
announcements section on the Balancing Pool website: http://www.balancingpool.ca.  

London Economics International LLC has been engaged as an independent advisor to guide 
this process. All RFI specific questions are to be submitted via email to 
BalancingPoolRFI@londoneconomics.com. 

Following the RFI, the Balancing Pool may invite selected respondents to participate in a 
subsequent Request for Proposals ("RFP") and anticipates participation in the RFP will be 
restricted to RFI respondents. 
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